DRAFT


May 6, 2021



Via Email to jnagelvoort@sandiego.gov

Mr. James Nagelvoort
City Engineer
City of San Diego
202 C Street
San Diego, CA 92101

Subject:  Annual Beach Area Construction Restriction

Dear Mr. Nagelvoort:

The La Jolla Community Planning Association is encouraged that construction is progressing at the La Jolla Cove Pavilion project in Scripps Park (aka E B Scripps Park Comfort Station Replacement, CIP Ref. S15035).

We support the request made by La Jolla Parks and Beaches that there be a waiver of the 2021 annual beach area construction moratorium for the project. This waiver will enable construction activities to continue without interruption during the summer so that the project can be completed without delay.

Sincerely,



Diane Kane
President, La Jolla Community Planning Association 

cc: 	Councilmember Joe LaCava, City of San Diego Council District 1
	Matt Griffith, Community Representative, Office of Mayor Todd Gloria
Steven Hadley, Director of Community Outreach, Office of Councilmember Joe LaCava
Claudia Baranowski, President, La Jolla Parks and Beaches
